
 

 

 

 
Children’s Services  
County Hall – Floor 3 
Martineau Lane 
Norwich  
NR1 2DH 

 

8th January 2016 

 

PLAY AND LEISURE QUESTIONNAIRE 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We are writing to parents and carers of children and young people with special 

educational needs and/or disabilities (SEND) asking if they would complete a short 

online questionnaire about play and leisure opportunities in Norfolk. 

The aim of the questionnaire is to help us to find out whether we have got play and 

leisure opportunities right for children and young people with SEND in Norfolk. 

Your answers will help us to review the current services that are provided and consider 

whether we need to plan to do things differently. 

The link to the survey is   www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/playandleisure/ 

But if you would prefer a paper copy of the questionnaire, please contact Claire Jones 

by telephone on 01603 224331 or by email claire.jones2@norfolk.gov.uk.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Rachel Gates 
Health and Disability Strategic Commissioner 
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